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Recent Marriage

Mass times
Tines of Mass in the parish:
Sat 7.30pm at Ahiohill Church
Sun 10am at Castletown Kinneigh
Sun 11.30am at Enniskeane (live 

streamed)

Parish Assembly
Welcome to our new Parish Assembly 
who had their first meeting on Monday 
3rd October. This first meeting was 
an opportunity for the members to 
get to know each other. There was an 
opportunity to talk about ideas and 
suggestions for the life of our parish 
over the coming three years.Kieran 
Cronin was elected Chairperson and 
Bernie O’Dwyer was elected Secretary. 
Morning Mass
There will be no morning mass from 
10th - 13th inclusive as Fr Michael will 
be attending a Diocesan priest retreat. 
Another priest will be available should 
a funeral need to be arranged during this 
time.
Coastal Rosary
Coastal Rosary for Faith & Life in 
Ireland
On Sunday October 9th, the annual 
Coastal Rosary will take place at 
2.30pm.  Join thousands of people from 
around Ireland to pray the Rosary for 
Life and Faith at our coasts, grottos, 
rivers, churches, and other suitable 
places.  Simply sign up a Rosary 
location at www.coastalrosaryireland.ie 
or  text your location to 087 278 6552. 

Parish Office Hours
The parish office will be closed on 
Thursday 13th October. It will be open 
on Tuesday 11th & Friday 14th from 

9.30 - 1pm  

October 2nd: €1260
Building fund October: €1850

Thank you
Anam Cara
Anam Cara West Cork the organisation 
that supports bereaved parents, is holding 
a Parent Evening on Tuesday 18th 
October at 7:20pm in the Mill Court, 
Mill Place, Bandon P72 E938. This is 
a free event and open to all bereaved 
parents. For further information please 
contact us on 085 288 8888 or info@
anamcara.ie
Connect 2 Registration
Registration is open for Connect 2 in 
Cork.
Almost 100 Young adults (18 - 35) from 
across the diocese joined Bishop Fintan 
for CONNECT in UCC in May. 
We are delighted to announce that you 
can now register for CONNECT 2 in 
UCC on Sunday October 16th. 
The day begins at 10.30 am and ends 
with Mass at 4 pm in the Honan Chapel, 
UCC. One of the strongest pieces of 
feedback from the Connect 1 event was 
the isolation that many young people of 
faith feel in their parishes because there 
are so few people of their age joining 
them. Connect 2 is an opportunity to 

support them.
It promises to be a great day of faith, 
fun, food, and sharing.  We will 
explore how we can all become better 
missionary disciples for the Lord.
To register go to www.corkandross.org

Congratulations and every blessing to 
Cora Shorten, Main St, Enniskeane and 
Kieran Fitton, Waterfall who celebrated 
their Christian Marriage last Saturday at 
Enniskeane Church. 
CUMH Service of 
Remembrance 2022
A Service of Remembrance will be held
By Cork University Maternity Hospital
On Friday 14th October 2022 at 7.30pm
In the Sacred Heart Church, Western 
Road, Cork
All who have experienced pregnancy or 
infant loss are welcome to attend
The Service of Remembrance will 
also be livestreamed at this link/ QR 
Code https://www.churchservices.tv/
sacredheartcork
Safeguarding Month
The 2021 parish safeguarding audits 
showed that children’s ministry in 

parishes is slowly returning following 
the pandemic. We actively encourage 
children to be involved in the Church 
and we have developed procedures,  
policies and forms to assist parishes 
in this Ministry. For  further guidance 
or assistance with restarting children’s 
ministry, Cleo Yates, Diocesan Director 
of Safeguarding  will be more than 
happy to assist and can be contacted via 
the Diocesan Office.
Active Retirement
Meeting  next Tuesday 11th at 230pm in 
BEDA Hall art classes continuing
Radio Maria
Hail Holy Queen Conference on Radio 
Maria Saturday October 15th @ 2pm
St Mary’s Dunmanway
St Mary’s Church, Dunmanway is 
celebrating its 200th birthday this 
year.  An evening of celebration and 
thanksgiving will be held on Saturday 
15th October at 7.30pm.  Music by 
Padraig O’Donovan, Ballineen ( 
Pipe Organ Restorer) Dunmanway 
Community Choir, Castletown Kinneigh 
Choir, and Dunmanway Organist, 
Kevin McCarthy.  Refreshments served 
afterwards in Cox’s Hall.  Every-one 
welcome.

Offertory Collection


